
TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

DATE: 

Dr. Patricia Wernet, Interim Superintendent of Schools 
Dr. Griff Powell, Interim Superintendent of Schools 
Board of Education 

Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds 

PTO Donation of Whittier Outdoor Basketball Hoops Area Improvement 

April 12, 2022 

Summary 

The Whittier PTO would like to donate the money to purchase and install (2) half courts with 8ft 
hoops, (1) 6ft hoop, court lines and blacktop mural, (2) benches and (1) outdoor garbage can. 
Whittier PTO will fundraise from the surrounding community to cover the full cost of the 
courts throughout May. If they do not fundraise at least 80% of the funds the project will be 
moved to 2023. This is an opportune time as B&G is re-asphalting the blacktop area over the 
summer.  The donation is an estimated value of $23,000.  

Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 
accepts the donation in the amount not to exceed $24,000 at its April 26, 2022 meeting. 

260 W. Madison  §  Oak Park  §  Illinois  §  60302  §  ph: 708.524.3000  §  fax: 708.524.3019  §  www.op97.org 




